

Monday 24th February 2020

Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers,

We would like Year 3 to have the opportunity to attend a living history day in Mere Tun Village at Martin Mere on **Tuesday 31st March**. This links with our current topic Anglo-Saxons.

Your child will need to be in school for 9:15, normal time. Please can your child complete their morning Word of wisdom at home on this day. We will be back before the end of the school day.

Please could your child wear clothes that will enhance their visit to the village (information will be sent home in your child's book bag). An adult T shirt turned inside out with a belt would be adequate, together with something warm and a waterproof (depending on the weather) as we will be outdoors for most of the day. Your child will need a packed lunch, please see the attached leaflet on which foods your child could bring to make it authentically Anglo-Saxon if they so wish. No glass bottles or fizzy drinks please.

The suggested donation towards the cost of this trip is £21. Payment and consent should be done on Parentpay at www.parentpay.com by Tuesday 17th March. If you are unable to contribute towards the cost of this trip please confirm this to the Bursar, via the school office, with a signed note addressed to Trip Finance, giving consent for your child to go on the trip. Please note that if there are not enough contributions towards the cost of the trip it may not go ahead, in which case any payments received will be refunded.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Ellen Freel

Maharishi School trips are made possible by a generous contribution from the school Fundraising and Celebration Committee.

Headteacher: Mrs. L Edwards.

Tel: 01695 729912 Fax: 01695 729030 Email: enquiries@maharishischool.com www.maharishischool.com

Cobbs Brow Lane, Lathom, Ormskirk, Lancashire L40 6JJ